
Please find enclosed revised tariff pages 2 and 30 for the 
above-referenced tariff. The proposed revised tariff pages contain 
increased rates (Item 230) for the disposal of construction and 
demolition debris (CDL) at the Island County solid waste facilities. 
This rate increase, which will be effective February 1, 2006, was 
adopted by the Board of County Commissioners on January 9, 2006 pursuant 
to Resolution No. C-04-06. The effective date of the revised tariff 
pages filed is March 1, 2006. 
 
Enclosed for your review is a copy of Resolution No. C-04-06. Also 
enclosed is a request for LSN consideration to allow the requested 
disposal fee increase to become effective February 1, 2006. Upon 
approval by the Commission, affected customers will be notified of this 
rate increase on their next regularly scheduled billing. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact 
me at (425) 814-7840.  
 
 
Mike Weinstein 
Senior Pricing Manager, Washington Market Area 
(425) 814-7840 (office) 
(206) 954-3831 (cell) 
(425) 814-7866 (fax) 


